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July 22, 2020
Eric Babson
babson@math.ucdavis.edu
1094 Cragmont Avenue
Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about child trafficking. Recently obtained documents
reveal that ICE through MVM Inc and a Hilton franchise (which I will
avoid in future) is holding and then deporting hundreds of children from
infants to teens in a shockingly immoral violation of international asylum
conventions, US anti-trafficking law and the Flores court order. MVM has
previously held children in squalid camps; ICE is demonstrating arbitrary
violence in Portland and your record of viciousness toward children includes
kidnapping thousands at the border and trying to force schools open in an
epidemic. I worry that those acting so monstrously are capable of anything.

Please assure me that you will welcome refugee children.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives
from our morality.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


